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I am not sure that a waiver is necessary to ensure that MTBE is not used in the
Milwaukee area this summer.  You might wish to change the language to ask Congress
and the EPA to take any action necessary to ensure this.

Rebecca C. Tradewell
Managing Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266–7290
E–mail:  Becky.Tradewell@legis.state.wi.us


